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6-10 
31 

 

  March 
March Break 
Grades K-12 Parent Teacher Student 
Conferences – no classes 

 
14 
17 
28 

 April 
Good Friday – no classes 
Easter Monday – no classes 
Professional Learning Day – no classes 

 
5 

19 
22 

 May 
Provincial Subject Council Day – no classes 
AEFNB/NBTA Annual Meeting – no classes 
Victoria Day – no classes 

 
23 

 June 
Last day of school 

 

 

Winter Theme Week 
 
The week of Feb. 27th to Mar 3rd will be our Winter Theme 
week. Each day will have a theme and we encourage 
everyone to take part. 

Monday – Favourite T-Shirt Day 
Tuesday – Crazy Hair Day 
Wednesday – Blue & Gray (school colours!) Day  
Thursday – Sports Day 
Friday – Backwards Day 

 
Please keep these themes in mind and we hope everyone will 
have some fun with it!  Information regarding this will come 
home with your child the week prior.  
 
 
 

 

School Closure? Delay of buses? 

Your questions can be answered on local radio 
stations, on the ASD-S website, or . . .  

 http://twitter.com/ASD_South 

 Phone line (toll free): 1-855-535-7669 [SNOW] 

 

 

Our February Home & School Meeting will 

be held @ 7:15 pm on Monday, February 

20th; everyone is welcome.  

 
 

Celebrate notes . . . 
 
 
Caught you Being A Bucket Filler recipients for the month of 
January were Adison C, Kayden W, Declan O, Jayden C, 
Parker M, Gavin P. 

 
 
 

Skating Day 
 

 
February 14th is Skating Day! 
 
Kindergarten and Grade 1 students will be 
arriving at the rink about 8:45 and  
Grades 2-5 at about 9:30.  
 
Parents/grandparents are welcome  
to join us. The students enjoy skating 
with family and we can always use extra hands to put on and 
tie skates; however, younger siblings cannot be on the ice 
surface during this designated school rental.  
 
Remember, all students are required to have helmets and 
skates to be on the ice. When transporting skates on buses, 
they should be in backpacks or kit bags (please no plastic 
bags as blades can cut through these and be a safety 
hazard). Dressing in layers can also be helpful because 
children often get warm from the physical activity.  
 
 
 
 

 
As part of our School Recycling Program, we will no 

longer be providing plastic spoons or forks to our 

students – we are asking parents to provide the 

necessary eating utensils when packing lunches. We are 

being more environmentally responsible citizens.  

Thank you! 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOME & SCHOOL UPDATE 

Parent School Support Committee Update: 
 

Our next PSSC meeting will be held on Monday, 

February 20th @ 6:00 pm. 
 

 

BIG THANKS TO: 

 
Lee and Brenda Sharp for the donation of 

skates!  There is a box in the office with skates 

if any student needs a pair. 

 

Also, the Sussex Vale Quilters’ Guild made a 

generous donation to go to purchasing food for 

our students! 
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Congratulations ! 

VILLAGE OF NORTON OUTDOOR RINK IS OPEN 

 

Rink Schedule  

WEATHER PERMITTING   

Every night of the week  

6:00-8:00 skate  

8:00-10:00 pick up hockey  

Saturday & Sunday  

I:00-3:00 skate  

3:00-5:00 youth hockey   

 

Fees for both hockey and skating $2 per person 

 

Like our Facebook page Norton Recreation Council or 

call the rink 839-3199 for updates. 

 

Each year the Norton Recreation Council volunteers do 

their best to run a full service outdoor rink with a large 

outdoor skating surface, canteen & rink house.  We are 

always looking for help.  If you can volunteer your time 

to spend an evening or afternoon at the rink house 

running the canteen or perhaps you could help with 

maintenance (flooding, snow removal, repairs)  please 

contact Jason at 432-0688.  

 

If you would like to rent the rink contact Jason  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Attendance Matters! 

 

PERFECT ATTENDANCE  

FOR THE  

MONTH OF JANUARY 

Jaden A.       Axel A.     Jack B.       

Jayden C.         Valerie C.       Charlotte C.       

Dahleigha C.    Jack D.     Brooks E.         

Felicia F.       Lucas F.         Evan H.       

Avery H.       Luke H.     Caleb J.        

      Hannah J.      Jadyn L.     Claire L. 

      Jaiden L.      Olivia L.     Jacob Mc. 

      Parker M.      Brayden M.     Rian M. 

      Jacob Mon.     Declan O.     Dylan P.   

      Paige P.      Jasper T.     Dylan TC. 
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